
 
Construction schedules are subject to change depending on 

weather and/or complications that come with the project. 
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                       Project updates 
  

• Temporary water lines from 2nd street to 1st street and west of 

1st street to abbot are laid but not connected yet. 

• With work beginning between 2nd and 1st, this section of road 

is closed as well as the intersection. 

• CenterPoint should be finishing up the removals of their old 

main on center av. south and 1st street.  

• Crews are planning to get wood chips on North Center and 

1st Street cleaned up as soon as they are able. All the rain we 

have had has set them back.   

• THE NEW GARBAGE PICKUP DAY STARTS 

MONDAY- CENTER AVE RESIDENTS MAKE SURE 

YOU LABEL YOUR CART WITH YOUR ADDRESS. 

TAPE AND/OR PAPER ONLY PER WEST CENTRAL 

SANITATION.  

• We will be looking at possible water interruptions next 

week for those who reside on: (a CODERED notification 

will be sent out before the interruptions take place): 

-2nd St SW from center to abbot both N & S sides 

-2nd ST SE from center to buck both N & S sides 

-1st St SE from center to buck both N & S sides 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t Miss Out on 
Updates! 

 

Visit our website to get signed 
up at: 

www.madeliamn.com/center-
avenue-reconstruction-project/ 

 

 

In addition to updates via our 
website, email and FB, we will also 

use CodeRed to reach out to 
residents when and if needed. 

 

If you are not signed up for 
CodeRed, please do so by texting 

WATALERT to 99411. 
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